
Millions of seniors and disabled Americans across the U.S. depend on 
high-quality, low-cost skilled home healthcare services to meet their 
medical treatment needs. Thanks to Senator Marco Rubio’s support, 
seniors and individuals with disabilities are able to receive treatment 
in the comfort of their own home, where they can remain independent 
and be close to family.

As lawmakers look for ways to improve our nation’s healthcare system, 
the clinical value and cost-effectiveness of skilled home healthcare 
services can play a key role in achieving savings and securing Medicare 
for the future.

Thank you, Senator Rubio, for supporting Medicare 
beneficiaries’ access to skilled home healthcare services!
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